
From: GARY GEISLER <wiscguy@aol.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2023 11:23 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Commercial Hotel 1237 N. Van Buren Street  
 
I object to the request to amend the zoning to allow a commercial hotel be included.  This should have 
been requested before the building was built.  This is a residential area and not a place for a commercial 
hotel. I object to the proposed change  
 
Gary Geisler 
Le Hermitage Condominium  
1219 N. Jackson Street  
Condo 208 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


